
 
January 24, 2025 

As we welcomed in the New Year, we have also welcomed several new members to our 9-Hole LGA. Earlier 
this month, the Board held a “Welcome Social” for 15 new members (some pictured below) along with their 
mentors. Each new member was introduced and given their name tag and a little box of chocolates. When you 
get a chance, introduce yourself, offer to ride together and maybe even ask them to join us for lunch.  

 

“Give Back” is a new charitable initiative we are planning under the leadership of Kim Huebner and her 
outreach committee, and we are certain that participation will be strong! Kim and team will be collecting new 
book donations from our membership for children ages infant to five and delivering to Children First for their 
worthy head-start educational services.  The drive will run the week of February 9-15th. A second charitable 
opportunity for our membership is to volunteer your time at the All Faiths Food Bank on March 17th from 1 to 3 
pm.  More details and sign-up to come for each of these gratifying initiatives. 

There’s plenty of golf to be played before the end of the season. Next up is the Four-Member Tournament. 
Draw night on February 11th. It is always fun to find out who will be in your foursome. Then on tournament day, 
February 13th, we play with our foursomes and have some competitive fun! Maybe your team will win!  

Our biggest event for the season is our Member Guest Tournament to be held on March 6th.Team up and 
invite your guest. Only guideline is that your guest cannot be another 9 Holer.  

Club Championship is the penultimate for our season. The game will be flighted so you will play against others 
at your level of golf. All 9-Hole LGA members may participate; however, you must have participated in, and 
posted a score, at least five times in Thursday “Game Day” play during this current season. This is a two-day 
competition. The Club Champion will be awarded at a celebratory luncheon, which will also be our season 
Closing Day.  

Reminders & Tips: 
• Post your scores whenever you play golf!  
• Use our website for information, answers to your questions, and a wealth of additional information! 
• Sign up by 10:00 AM the week ahead for Tuesday Play!  
• Familiarize yourself with the UPCC App. Use it to find your tee times! (More how-to info can be found 

here on our website.) 
• Need to cancel? Let your team and the pro shop know!  

Cheers, 
Carole Gilbertson, President 

New members le* to right: Evelyn Hodson, Viveca Wright, Jacqueline Topche,  
Lila Read, Kathy Bernstein, Ellenmarie Rhone, Susan Dugger, Caroline Csuri 

 


